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WATER 

 All water samples came back good this month. 

 Bryce and I attended the SRC4 conference (water classes) at Whitworth 

University on March 27. 

 Inspected a new water service at 2919 N. Dale by Roto Rooter. 

 Installed a new 4” water meter for the park. 

 Met with Ashley from Welch Comer regarding Water System Plan updates. 

 8819 E. Frederick had previously been concreted in the curb stop box due to 

meter tampering and unauthorized occupation of the property.  The property was 

sold and a new curb stop box was installed.  

SEWER 

 One of the pumps at lift station #2 kept tripping; the pump was removed, 

disassembled, cleaned, reassembled and reinstalled.  It appears to be operating 

correctly now. 

 


